
Join Magellan—Help Marylanders lead 
healthy, vibrant lives

As you may be aware, the Maryland 
Department of Health (MDH) is expected 
to release a request for proposals (RFP) 
in the coming weeks. The purpose of the 
RFP will be to select an Administrative 
Services Organization to provide MDH with 
administrative support services to operate 
the Maryland Public Behavioral Health 
System (PBHS). Magellan intends to bid on 
Maryland’s RFP when it is issued. 



It’s likely you care for Maryland Medicaid members already. Will you and/or 
your organization agree to participate as a Magellan provider to continue to 
care for these individuals, should MDH award us the contract? 

Providers who collaborate with us can expect to receive ongoing training and administrative support. 
What is more, our network providers’ insights help shape our efforts to meet the complex needs of 
the members we serve.  

RSVP
To indicate your commitment to serving Medicaid members and their families in Maryland, we ask 
you to complete a letter of intent online at MagellanofMaryland.com (estimated time to complete 
5 – 7 minutes).

Learn more about Magellan 
If you aren’t familiar with Magellan, find out more on our website. For questions, 
contact Scott Donald, director of public sector business development at  
SDDonald@MagellanHealth.com.

MagellanofMaryland.com


